Harry §. Truman
Memorial Veterans

Hospital

Veterans
Administration

August 22, 1990

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

ATTN: Mr. Roy Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 2

SUBJ: NRC License No. 24-15235-03
Dorket No. 030~13378

pen/oep

800 Haospital Drive
Columbia VO 65201

in Reply Refer To

In response to the Notice of Violation dated August 10, 1990,

we provide the following information:

1, a) Corrective steps that have been taken:

The required training for supervisory nursing personnel

has been scheduled for September 6,

b) Results Achieved:

1990.

Nursing Service is now better informed that this is a
requirement under the hospital's NRC license.

- 18 Corrective steps taken to avoid further violations:

Review indicated that the required

1989 training was

scheduled and then cancelled several times due to a nursing
personnel shortage. All annual training and similar
requirements will be listed on a check list in the radiation
safety office. The completion of each training session or
other required action will be initialed and dated on the
check list. A review of this check list and pending i.ems
will be a part cf the monthly radiation safety staff
meetings.

3. Date when full compliance will be achieved: September
6, 1990.
Sincerely,

L. KURZEJESKI

Director
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